
 

 

 
Wednesday 7th May 2025 

          
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Zoo2U visit EYFS – Wednesday 21st May 
 

This half term we are learning about minibeasts. To enrich our learning, we have 
booked an educational visit from Zoo2U on Wednesday 21st May. The children will 
participate in a hands-on animal workshop which is educational and of course lots of 
fun!  
 
The children will have the opportunity to see some invertebrates, such as giant 
millipedes, hissing cockroaches and giant land snails.  
 
The children will be fully supervised throughout the session. If your child does not wish 
to be close to any of the animals, they will be seated towards the back of the group.   
 
The total amount to pay is £5.00 per child. This can be paid online via Schoolcomms or 
by cash. Any cash payments should be sent into school in a sealed envelope with your 
child’s name and class on.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. We are looking forward to a memorable 
experience for the children.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Davenport, Mrs Berry and Mrs Dutton  
EYFS Teachers 
 

Middlewich Primary School 

Park Road 

Middlewich 
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Tel: 01606 652321  

admin@middlewichpri.cheshire.sch.uk 

Headteacher     Mrs G Reynolds 
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